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Membership:
Chair, Rob Duncan (July 1, 2021); Secretary, Yvonne Lawley (to 2023); Members: Mary Meleshko (to 2021, agreed to serve another term), Curt McCartney (to 2024, acting chair July to December 2022), Mike Erb (to 2022), Stephanie Dheilly (to October 2022, position now vacant), Ardelle Slama.

Five meetings were organized in the first 6 months of 2022. All members made valuable contributions to the committee and the management of the Point. Progress was made on point seed storage, rodent management, biosecurity, animal management, required equipment, safety training, and land requests. 

No meetings were held from July to December 2022.

